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Celebrating Easter





In AD 325, the Council of Nicaea decided that Easter would be celebrated at the first full moon following the vernal equinox. This is also the Jewish Passover.





Passover commemorates the Hebrew slaves in Egypt being passed over by the angel of death and receiving freedom from slavery. To be be spared death, they had to shelter in rooms where doorways were covered in the blood of a sacrificial lamb.





Easter commemorates something even better. The blood of our perfect sacrificial lamb, Jesus, has covered our sins and made it possible to enter the door of relationship with God and eternal life. 





For people of faith, the resurrection of Jesus is accepted as truth. But, what if you don’t have faith? Is this tale just as incredible as the Easter bunny?





I like facts, myself. There are two great books you may want to read. The first is The Case for the Resurrection of Jesus by Gary R. Habermas & Michael R. Licona. The second is Reasonable Faith by William Lane Craig.





Both of these books look at facts! Both are interesting reading. If they don’t convince you totally through logic, they will at least help you understand those of us who believe in the resurrection of Jesus and its implications for life!





Good-Bye





After nearly 10 years, we are saying good-bye to Heather Garcia. Thank you for everything!





Miss Heather started here just a month before I did. In many ways, we learned about childcare together. The staff enjoyed teaching both her kids, Oscar and Alicia. We saw her complete her Bachelor’s Degree in Psychology. We had her working in different rooms until she landed in Supertots as Lead Teacher.





Heather is leaving to work as a permanency specialist for children in the foster system at the Bair Foundation. She will be responsible for ensuring the children have loving, suitable homes. May God bless Heather and the work she will be doing!         MZ

















 


























April 29th        10:45 am





Children have been practicing three songs! Even if your child is too young to sing, we hope you will join us.





Singers will meet by 10:30 am in the Pre-K Room and walk to the sanctuary with teachers. They will then be released to you after singing. They can sit with you, go to “Kids Praise” or to the church nursery. Please join us whether or not your child is old enough to sing!








-----------------------cut and return-------------------





My family_____________________will attend!


			name





My child__________________will sing in the choir!


			name


------------------------------------------------------------


Later





Nancy Simensky has resigned to help care for a family member. However, we are hoping she will come back to substitute from time to time! Nancy started here last year and has been working in the Older Toddler Room from 3:00 to 6:00 PM. She loves the kids! We hope she will be coming back in the future.





Welcome


Miss Annie’s baby boy was born a little early on March 17th! His name is Van Allen Buzon. He was 6 lb. 12 oz. and is doing really well.





Miss Annie will be back around mid-May. In the meantime, Natalie is helping us. The team of Miss Kim, Miss Wendy, Miss Katie and Miss Natalie is handling things in Older Toddlers admirably!





A new 3 to 6 teacher will be starting soon, if all goes well. More on her later!











Special Dates





Classroom Highlights





3319 W. Liberty Ave. Pittsburgh, PA 15216  412-531-5790




































































Is Christianity about suffocating us in rules and regulation? Not at all says St. Paul.





It is for freedom that Christ has set us free. Stand firm, then, and do not let yourselves be burdened again by a yoke of slavery. �Galatians 5:1-2

















Please see our website. The Health Form and Parent Handbook are posted there. � HYPERLINK "http://www.mlumc.org" ��www.mlumc.org�.





Remember, we will be closed March 30th for Good Friday!





April





1st 	Easter Sunday





2nd	CLOSED Easter Monday





Infant Room space is not available until May of 2019!





The Supertots are learning that Jesus is our friend and savior. They are learning about the Earth, observing Earth Day, exploring farms and the Pirates’ home opener!





Tiny Tots are learning about spring flowers, animals, insects and Jesus is alive.





Older Toddlers are learning about baby animals, Earth Day, springtime and Jesus is alive. 





Preschool is working on the letters X Y and Z and the numeral 0. They are learning that Jesus ascended to Heaven, the Holy Spirit came to help us and the importance of telling others about God. The children will be observing Earth Day as well as looking for signs of spring.
































Children:	


		Cecilia C.	4/19	2 years


		Philip S.	4/26	3 years


 


Teachers:	


		Miss Mettelise	4/23	Old!





		


	


	


							


		


		





		


		


					

















		














		


		





	


			


	





Important Reminders





MLUMC Corner


Reverend Tom Strandburg, Pastor








Free Fish Fry on Good Friday: from 4PM to 7 PM! Stop in for a great meal. Donations for the food pantry accepted but not required.





Join the congregation for Easter worship at 8:30 and 10:45 am. You are welcome!





1.  Lifetouch Photos go home on approval. Return any unpurchased portraits promptly! 


2.  We must send children home with fever, diarrhea, unexplained rashes or vomiting.


3.  Tuition checks must be made out to MLUMC and are due by the 15th of the month. Automatic withdrawals are available from checking, savings or credit card accounts. See the director for an authorization form.


4.  We close at 6:00 PM and will charge you late fees after that. 


5.  DO NOT open the door for strangers. Even friendly strangers have the potential to be dangerous. Call upstairs and let us check it out!


  























